
Letters 

To the Editor: 
The article entitled, ''The influence of reference practices on the client relationship,'' by 

Joan C. Durrance in your January 1986 issue served to reinforce something we all know. 
The word "librarian" is generally applied by most people to anyone who appears to be 
working in a library. It is rare that one would confuse an nurse with a doctor in a hospital. I 
am not however advocating uniforms. I do believe that as costly as the practice may seem it 
is absoulutely essential that librarians screen questions. Allowing the least qualified staff 
member to filter and assign questions is in the same category as allowing a nurse to diag­
nose an illness, a practice no self-respecting doctor would tolerate. The information desk 
should only indicate locations to patrons. 

SYLVIA SPECTOR LAMONT 
Los Angeles Harbor College, California 

To the Editor: 
James S. Heller deserves the appreciation of the college community for his article "Copy· 

right and fee-based copying services" in the January issue of CRL, where he shares his 
expertise on copyright law, regarding the copying of materials, with our members. Fre­
quently, specialized articles are printed in specialized journals, thus missing the audiences 
most in need of the knowledge. The article is clearly written and very informative, espe­
cially for the novice. 

Heller discussed all the facts needed to comply with the law. Copying service is provided 
by college libraries and this understanding is needed. He has analyzed sections 107 and 108 
of the law and discussed problems involved in what is copied, how much is charged for 
copying, and for what purposes the copied materials are used, as well as how the collected 
fees are used. This is a useful article for all college librarians and for others interested in the 
effects of the copyright law on the copying process. Again, I would like to thank Mr. Heller 
for making this information available to us. 

MALINDA F. CARPENTER 
Providence College, Rhode Island 
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On microfilm ... from Research Publications 

The 
Golden 
Age 
Spanish Theology, 
History and 
Literature from 
1472 to 1700 

Spanish Rare Books of the Golden Age offers the opportunity to 
research the wide variety of literature written in Spain or composed in· 
Spanish from 14 7 2 to 1 700. Spanish Rare Books of the Golden Age 
includes drama, works on jewish and Christian theology, medicine, and 
classical texts written in Latin and vernacular translations. 

Spanish Rare Books of the Golden Age represents the writings of 
Boscan, Luis de Leon, Borja, Cervantes, Aleman, and others. Based on a 
collection at the Library of the University of Illinois, Spanish Rare 
Books of the Golden Age encompasses the development of prose 
and poetic styles from a period rich in religious, literary, and political 
works. 

Divided into units of approximately 50 reels each, the standing order 
unit price is only $3,000 per unit (over 15% off the individual unit 
price). Prices for U.S. and Canada only. Shipping and handling charges 
will be added. 

To order, or for more information on Spanish Rare Books of the 
Golden Age call or write: 

Research Publications 
1 2 Lunar Drive/Drawer AB 

VVoodbrldge,Ct06525 
(203) 397-2600 

Toll-free: 1 -800-REACH-RP 
TVVX: 71 0-465-6345 
FAX: 203-397-3893 

Outside North and South America 
P.O. Box45 

Reading, RG 1 8Hf England 
nL: 0734-583247 

RLEX: 848336NADL G 

research publications® 


